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May 22, 2020 
 
 

CORRECTION 
 
 

This is a correction to the “RELEASE” that was sent out May 21, 2020 regarding the re-opening 
of the inmate visitation at the Orange County Jail.   
 
Due to recommendations from the Texas Commission on Jail Standards the Orange County Jail 
will not re-open the Jail visitation on May 26, 2020 as previously stated. 
 
Sorry for any inconvenience that this may have caused.  
 
The Orange County Sheriff’s Office is working diligently with the Texas Jail Commission who 
in turn is working with the Governor’s Office on a possible date for all Jails in the State of Texas 
to re-open their Jail visitations. All possible precautions are being addressed to minimize the 
potential spread of Covid-19 to the Jail staff, the inmates as well as the citizens. 
 
As soon as a possible date is available the Orange County Sheriff’s Office will notify the public 
of the re-opening of the Jail visitation. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
 
 
 
Keith Merritt 
Sheriff 
Orange County 
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